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USG Staff and Faculty 
Office of Human Resources 
March 30, 2018 
REMINDER: Upcoming Financial Wellness Counseling Sessions 

This is a friendly reminder for the upcoming Financial Counseling sessions. We encourage you to  

take advantage of these one-on-one opportunities with experienced specialists to  

discuss your retirement goals and review your investment choices. Please see the attached flyers 

for more details.  

• Nationwide is coming to the Universities at Shady Grove (USG) on Wednesday, April 04,

2018, from 10 am- 4 pm (Building III, Room 5124). Appointments can be directly

scheduled with Nationwide here. Should you experience any problems with registering,

please contact your retirement specialist, Kevin Pittman at 301-395-2453 or email him

at pittmk2@nationwide.com

• TIAA is coming to USG on Friday, April 06, 2018, from 9 am  - 3:15 pm (Building III, 

Room 5124). Appointments can be directly scheduled with TIAA here or by calling 

1800-732-8353. 

Please consider bringing the relevant paperwork to address your needs and questions. 

Remember, space is limited. Register today! 

For any questions or concerns, please contact OHR. 
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